Shamokin Dam Borough - Elevated Water Tank Rehabilitation Project

The Shamokin Dam Borough elevated water tank, located at the
interchange to Sunbury, will be undergoing a full rehabilitation, inside
and out, as part of required maintenance. The tank was put into service
in 2001 and has had periodic inspections and general maintenance up
to this time.

For this project the tank will be out of service for approximately six (6)
weeks, beginning July 13th. During that out of service time we will be
relying on our main reservoir to supply the Borough with water. The
following are some items pertaining to the project.

Our water storage capacity (reserves) will drop by approximately 25%
during the rehabilitation. We will keep our reserves as high as possible
throughout the entire project. Water conservation would be greatly
appreciated and recommended throughout the project.

Customers may notice pressure fluctuation, differences in taste and
odor, and slight discoloration in their water, primarily in the beginning
of the project, due to the source change from the elevated tank to the
main reservoir. These issues are normal in this type of operational
change.

Extremes to the above noted items should be reported to the Borough
Office as soon as possible.

If you have any questions, please contact the Shamokin Dam Borough
office at (570) 743-7565.



